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April 2021 

Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Admission to Keswick School – September 2021 
 
We are very pleased to learn from Cumbria County Council School Places Team, that your child has been 
offered a place at Keswick School to commence this September in Year 7. 
 
We will be writing to the individual junior schools to let them have this information and will be liaising 
with them to gather information regarding your child’s transition to secondary school. 
 
We would be most grateful if you could complete the student information form available via the 
following link: Student Information Form 
 
Further parental permission forms that are required to be completed for your child before they start in 
September will be sent out in the coming weeks.  
 
School Transport: 
Keswick School Transport is split into catchment and non-catchment and information for both can be 
found on our website at the following link: Year 6 Transition to Keswick School Please note applications 
for catchment transport must be submitted by 31st May 2021.  
 
Using the above link, you can also find information including term dates, school uniform & ParentMail, 
along with safeguarding information and our privacy notice. 
 
We are currently reviewing the arrangements for our induction day in the summer term and as soon as 
these have been finalised we will be in contact again with the details. 
 
 A Taster Day for Year 7 pupils will also be held at the start of the term in September.  This enables the 
new pupils to familiarize themselves with the school before the whole school starts the following day.  
Details of this will be given out at the Induction Day. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs K Daly via her email: 
kathryndaly@keswick.cumbria.sch.uk 
 
 

Yours sincerely 
Mrs K Daly 

Business Support Assistant 

On behalf of 

Miss V Wood - Head of Year 7 
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